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Tuesday, June 8, 2021 
 
LFPCN0050621SIC 
Product Change Notification for Littelfuse Silicon Carbide Diode 

 
Change categories 

☒ Obsolescence/discontinuance ☐ Manufacturing site 

☐ Technology ☐ Testing/qualification 

☐ Material ☐ Datasheet 

☐ Process ☐ Other: 

 
To our customers and partners, 
 
Littelfuse would like to notify you about the obsolescence of our SiC diodes in TO-252-2L (DPAK) 
package. 
 
We are obsoleting these part numbers with immediate effect and no last time buy possibility. 
Replacement part number are not scheduled yet.  
 
Please contact your Regional Sales representative or Field Application Engineer for any inquiry. 
 
Best Regards, 
Francois Perraud 
Product Marketing Manager, SiC 
Littelfuse, Inc. 
FPerraud@Littelfuse.com 
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DETAILS 
 
Affected part numbers 
 

Affected Part Number Replacement part number 

LSIC2SD065C06A No replacement 

LSIC2SD065C08A No replacement 

LSIC2SD065C10A No replacement 

LSIC2SD065C16A No replacement 

LSIC2SD065C20A No replacement 

LSIC2SD120C05 No replacement 

LSIC2SD120C08 No replacement 

LSIC2SD120C10 No replacement 

 
 
 

Schedule 

 
Old PN/Last time buy:   No LTB 
New PN/Samples:    Not applicable 
New PN/Orderable:   Not applicable 
 


